Sincerely,

0-0150-1

August 20, 2014

' Mr. Michael Behrendt, AICP
Director of Planning and Community Development

Town of Durham
15 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824-2898

Re:  Site Plan Review Application

Oyster R;ver High School - Proposed Track.and Field

Dear Mr. Behrendt:

- On behalf 'of Oyster River School District; enclosed is a Slte Plan Package submltted for a

courtesy review for the above referenced projéct.

The proposed project consists of construction of a 400-meter running track and synthetic
turf field in the location of the existing soccer field, construction of .a 1,000-seaf bleacher
system reconstruction of the baseball freld and softbail field, and’ constructnon of site
lighting.

If you have any questions or require additional information, pleasefeel free to contact me. -
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FIGURE 1:
SITE LOCATION MAP

Oyster River High School
Proposed Track and Field
55 Coe Drive

Durham, New Hampshire |

July 2014




